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HOLY WEEK & EASTER: 
Many thanks to everyone who contributed in 
any way to make Holy Week and Easter such 
a success. 
 

ROMA OGILVY WATSON R.I.P 

Died on 23rd March, aged 105. Her Funeral 
will be held here at Sacred Heart on 27th April 
at 11am, with reception into church on Friday 
at 4.30pm. Please pray for the repose of her 
soul and for her family at this time. 
 
POPE FRANCIS: 
Has reiterated his call for a ceasefire in Gaza, 
appealing for "tireless efforts" to end the 
Israel-Hamas war and lamenting the suffering 
of the civilian population. 
 
REMINDER: 
The church is closed during the school 
holidays. 
 
 
 

SPECIAL WELCOME SPACE: 
Anti -scam talk this Thursday April 11th 
12.30-2.30pm: 
A special Welcome Space which is open to 
anyone who is interested. East Sussex 
Trading Standards will be coming along to 
talk with us and offer advice, guidance and 
signposting in relation to scams, doorstep 
callers and loan sharks. We will hold this 
meeting in the Annexe. 
 
GRANDPARENTS': 
Pilgrimage to the Shrine 
of Our Lady of Consolation and  
St Francis, West Grinstead, 26 June, 
10.30am-3pm. A day of sharing and prayer 
with other grandparents, led by Bishop 
Richard, including Mass, Benediction, 
Rosary, and tours of the secret chapel. 
Register for your free place here. 
 
GRAVEYARD: 
When you next visit the graveyard, you will 
see that we have a crucifix fitted to the 
Memorial Wall. This was originally at St 
Peter’s, Rotherfield and we inherited it when 
the church closed. 
Please, take care in the graveyard, the 
incessant rain has made it very slippery. 
 

                        
 
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK: 
Please remember in your prayers all who are 
sick in our parish. 
 
ANNIVERSARIES: 
Please remember all those whose 
anniversaries occur around this time. 

Sunday 7th April – Second, ‘Low’, Sunday of Easter 

(Divine Mercy Sunday) 

Sat 6th       6pm – St Thomas 

Sun 7th    10am – Sacred Heart – Parish People 

Wed 10th   10am – Sacred Heart – Rosary 9.30am                                                                                                                                                  

Sat 13th       6pm – Sacred Heart – Parish People 

Sun 14th      10am – St Thomas 

Graveyard: Gates are open weekends 9am - 1pm. 

Confessions: After Mass on Wednesday’s or by 

appointment with Fr Patrick 

Exposition: First Friday, 9.00am – 10.00am 

Mothers Prayers: Contact the Parish Office 

Parish Office opening hours:  

Wednesday & Friday 9.00am - 1pm 
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